



The Roundhouse Pride Park Derby DE24 8JE

Mandie Stravino MBA Chief Executive

Councillor Ranjit Banwait **Derby City Council** The Council House **Corporation Street** Derby DE1 2FS

Dear Ranjit

I understand that Derby City Council are considering a proposal to change the re-election terms to a four-year electoral cycle.

From a further education perspective, Derby College supports this proposal as we feel it will create greater stability and certainty, particularly as Derby has recently been announced as an opportunity area.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further assistance in supporting this proposal.

Yours sincerely

Mandie Stravino

Chief Executive Officer